

Tebay,
Penrith,
Cumbria,

CA10 3XB

t: 015396 24239e: admin@tebay.cumbria.sch.uk

w: www.tebay.cumbria.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Bland

"Be The Best You Can Be"

Dear Parents,

This written parental consent will last for all activities for the duration your child attends this school unless family circumstances which may affect parental responsibility change. You can withdraw any of these consents at any time.

Educational Visits

Please read the declarations, complete the medical information section, and tell us who your two main emergency contacts are should your child experience an emergency at school or off-site.

The Use of Your Child's Name, Image and Voice

We don't need parental consent to use personal data, including image or voice recordings when we use it for education purposes. Using the names, images and voices of children in their work and in displays inside school is a fundamental part of their education, personal development and how we celebrate them. This does not affect your or your child's statutory rights (described in our Privacy Notice). Anyone can raise any concern with any member of staff about our use of their or their child's data at any time and we must ensure the rights of the individual are upheld if we've got no good reason to refuse.

We do need parental consent to use personal data for other reasons such as marketing or self-promotion in publications and on websites or social media platforms directly managed by us or, with our permission, by others associated with us and this may include pictures that have been drawn by children. Images that might cause embarrassment or distress will not be used nor will image or voice recordings of your child be associated with materials or issues that are considered sensitive. You can ask to see any images that we hold of your child at any time.

Photography, audio recording or filming will only take place with the permission of the Head teacher, and under appropriate supervision.

Regardless of who is doing the publishing, our policy is that children will only be named if there is a reason to do so (e.g. they have won a prize), and no other personal details will be published or given out. If names will or might be published e.g. in a newspaper article, we will check that you consent at the time and before the publishing happens. It is important to understand that if you do consent, the images and your child's name will appear in local or national newspapers and worldwide online.

Please carefully consider the consent descriptions in the form below and tell us what you consent to by crossing out "do" or "do not" as applicable.

Giving Medicines (necessary pain relief only)

We will not give your child any medicine, including pain relief, unless it is in line with our policy for Supporting Pupils with Medical Conditions (available on request) **and** you give your express consent by signing the form below. If you do not consent to the giving of pain relief medicine should it become necessary during school activities, cross through the declaration before signing the form. If your child requires regular medicine for a health or medical condition, we will need more detailed information about that and as part of your child's Individual Healthcare Plan you will be asked for that separately.

Please return this completed form to the school office.



